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CIRCULAR 2025 – 0101 
 

Date : January 15, 2025 

To : Our Valued Residents/Tenants 

From : HOA Office 

Re : Recent Changes in the Designation of Board of Directors 

 
  
We are writing to formally notify you of the recent changes in the designations within the Board 
of Directors for the Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. These updates are effective from 
January 14, 2025: 
 

President   : Christopher Lloyd O. Castillo 
Vice President   : Maridel D. Cruz 
Secretary   : May Ann F. Quela 
Treasurer   : Maria Rizza F. Catimbang 
PRO/ Assistant Auditor  :  Roderick N. Malabanan 
Auditor   : Jenny C. Mendoza 

 
This restructuring has been made to align the leadership of the HOA with its strategic goals and to 
ensure the continued efficiency and success of our operations. 
 
We would like to extend our appreciation to all the directors for 
their community contributions and best wishes for them in their new endeavors. We also 
encourage all residents to reach out with any questions or suggestions to improve our community 
further. 
 
For any inquiries, you may contact the HOA office at 09171364374 or email 
hoaofficial@camellalipahoa.com 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HOA OFFICE 
Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
 
 
Approved by:  
 
 
 
Christopher Lloyd O. Castillo  
CLHOAI- BOD President 
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